
January 21, 2018 

 

Jennifer Astrologo, Clerk 
Town of Kingsville 

 

Dear Jennifer: 

Re:  Road 11 Waterworks Petition – (North Talbot Road to 130 Road 11) 

Please find enclosed the signed petition for the Water Works Project requested from the North Talbot 
Road to 130 Road 11. 

 
 

  

I would ask that this petition be presented to Kingsville Council for consideration at their January 29, 
2018 meeting.   

In addition, I would ask that Council give consideration to the requests I made at my delegation to 
Kingsville Council on Monday, January 8th, which included: 

1. Appointment of RC Spencer Associations Inc., as the Consulting Engineer for the project since he 
prepared the Report for the previous petition and limited modifications should be required to 
the Engineer’s Report and RFP to proceed in a timely manner; 

2. Council resolution to contribute the $70,000 committed to the cost of hydrants under the 
previous petition towards the cost of the new water works project; 

3. Council resolution to allow 75%, rather than 50% of the per property cost for farm properties 
without residences be deferred until such time as the property is developed. 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding the petition, please contact me as soon as possible. 
 
Regards, 
 

Mary Birch 
Mary Birch 

 
 










